LECTOR/CANTOR

1ST SUNDAY OF LENT, YEAR A, 4-5 MARCH 2017

WE HAVE THE FOLLOWING ANNOUNCEMENT

- 1. If you have not done so already, please follow the directions in the bulletin and sign-up to receive Flocknotes: text messages and emails which remind you of upcoming parish events and happenings.
- 2. Note that, as is our custom during Lent, Tuesday's Mass is at 7:00pm instead of 8:00am. Mass is followed by the opportunity to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation.
- 3. In the Gathering Space after Mass, you can buy tickets for our Lenten Fish Dinner scheduled for Friday, March 10th. Cost is \$10 for adults, \$5 for children 10 and younger. Tickets are also available in the parish office during the week.
- 4. PLEASE TAKE A MITE BOX FROM THE GATHERING SPACE AND FILL IT UP DURING LENT WITH YOUR FINANCIAL ALMSGIVING TO GIVE TO OUR ST. VINCENT DE PAUL CONFERENCE TO HELP THOSE IN NEED IN OUR COMMUNITY. ALSO TAKE A COPY OF THE LENTEN PRAYER AND REFLECTION AID "FIVE MINUTES WITH THE WORD" FROM THE GATHERING SPACE.
- 5. THE NEXT SUNDAY EVENING MASS WITH THE MUSIC GROUP 4U AT ST. PHILIP IS SCHEDULED FOR THIS SUNDAY, MARCH 5^{TH} , AT 4:45pm. Note the earlier start.
- 6. In the Gathering Space after Mass, you can sign up to join a small faithsharing group for the current Lenten message series, "The Eucharist, God's Inexhaustible Gift". More info is in the bulletin.
- 7. OUR SOUP KITCHEN MINISTRY NEEDS US TO HELP EXTEND GOD'S MERCY TO HIS CHILDREN WHO ARE SO IN NEED OF IT. IN THE GATHERING SPACE, YOU CAN SIGN UP TO HELP FEED THE HUNGRY IN THE WORCESTER AREA.